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Scheduled Maintenance for FCC Information Technology Systems 
 
To ensure the reliability of the FCC web site, periodic routine maintenance of the underlying hardware and software systems is 
necessary. The FCC has established a weekly schedule to conduct maintenance activities every Sunday evening beginning on June 26, 
2005.  This means that most FCC Electronic Filing Systems, Public Access Systems, and on-line documents will not be available from 
Sunday, 10:00 pm to Monday 6:00 am (eastern time).   Several systems including ASR, NORS and ULS will not be affected by this 
maintenance schedule. 
 
Please note that while you may be able to access the systems during the maintenance window, outages will be sporadic.  Therefore, 
you may be working at risk.  If maintenance is not required for a specific week, the maintenance window will be cancelled.  The 
notification will be listed on the FCC web site under the FCC Network Infrastructure Status at  
http://www.fcc.gov/cgi-bin/EFBoards/systemstatus.cgi?index_t=%2e%2e/%2e%2e/pub/e-file/EFBoards.html 
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